








“George Washington” is sufficient. The screen reader will tell the user that it’s an image, so saying “Image of” is unnecessary and 
redundant. Adding “the first president of the US” is not appropriate because the image doesn’t convey that information. 



An empty alt attribute is fine, since there’s already a caption providing the information. 



This goes back to the “separation of concerns” I talked about on Tuesday, too. Your HTML should provide information about the 
structure of the document—use <h1> etc to indicate actual headings, rather than to control size and weight of type. 

Use CSS for positioning (and grid instead of tables for layout) so that you can place the content in the right order in the HTML—screen 
readers will ignore the CSS, so optimize the HTML for them, and then use CSS to rearrange as needed.  



By using absolute positioning to place links off the visible page, you can provide useful “skip” links that bypass purely visual content. The 
links are seen by screen readers, since they don’t care about positioning.  





It’s easy to forget 




